Home Learning Project Reception Week Beginning 29th June 2020
This week we will be following the Topic of ‘Teddy Bear’s Picnic’. To start listen to different versions of the famous song which can be found on You Tube. Go for a walk in the woods. Talk about how you could have your own toy’s picnic this week. There are lots of wonderful resources for Teddy Bear’s Picnics, Bears and Woods on Twinkl.
Literacy
Daily reading of a book on Bug Club (you may want to read the same one more than once).  Play a Bug Club game to revise the sounds ear and air.
Write invitations, shopping lists and menus for your picnic.
Maths: 
Go online to: The Oak National Academy then look under Reception - Maths. Scroll down to the five lessons on Doubling and Halving. Apply what you have learnt to sharing food at your Teddy Bear’s Picnic ( eg cut things in half or share biscuits/fruit between different numbers of toys).
Knowledge and Understanding of The World:
Go for a walk in the woods. Collect leaves from the different trees you see and try to identify the names of the trees they belong to. 
Do bears really live in the woods in Cefn? Investigate which wild animals do live in woods in Wales. Find out about where bears really live.
Make food for your picnic such as simple sandwiches, cakes or biscuits and decorate them. Think about how the ingredients change as you mix and heat them.
Creative:
Make picnic bunting. Decorate paper plates. 
Use potato prints to make a picnic blanket (ask an adult to cut paw prints into the potato for you to print onto paper and stick together). 
Make teddy bear ears or party hats. 
Learn how to sing the song together. Make up teddy bear dances.
Physical 
Make up your own Teddy Bear workout. Take your teddy for a bike ride/ walk/ trampoline jump etc. 
RE and Wellbeing:
Think about sharing and being fair. There is a fun ‘Sharing Cookies’ video on You Tube with Elmer and The Cookie Monster.
Welsh:  Hide your bear around the house and ask ‘Ble mae tedi?’ (Where is Teddy?)
